
Adams Traditional Beginnings, Adams Traditional Academy, Jefferson Traditional Beginnings, Jefferson Preparatory 
 

 

 

Parents & Guardians, 

 

After careful consideration and discussions with administration, it has been determined that all Choice 

Academies Inc. schools expect to have enough highly qualified teachers and substitutes reporting to school 

on the planned walkout day of Thursday, April 26, 2018 to safely keep our schools open. 

In addition to the regular school day, before and after school care as well as our preschool will be open.  

Lunch services will be available as scheduled during the school day.   

Extracurricular events on both campuses will continue as long as the appropriate supervision is met based 

on the decision of the school principals.  If there is a change in the scheduled extracurricular events, 

parents will be contacted by phone and/or email. 

We apologize for the delay in communicating to you our intentions, as we work to ensure the appropriate 

staff are in place to continue teaching students.     

 

Respectfully, 

 

Audra Wilson-Smith 

Chief Executive Officer 
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